
 
From: David Corley 
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 9:42 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Highway 413 Should Be Unthinkable. 
 
The world is killing itself fast enough without adding to it with Highway 413; in the name of reason stop 
supporting this nonsense. 
David and Susan Corley, Nashville, York Region 


